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Newsletter 56 
Hilden, September 2023 

 

Dear friends and sponsors of Yaoui e.V., 

 

with this short newsletter we send you summer greetings and the latest information about 

the club and Yaoui. 
 

1. Pützchens Markt 2023 

2. Trip to Benin 

3. Online voting 

4. Yaoui – merchandise 

 

 

1. Pützchens Markt 2023 

Next weekend it's already time: Pützchen's market will take place. From Friday, September 

8th to Tuesday, September 12th, 2023, the big fair will take place in Bonn - Beuel. Yaoui e.V. 

is again this year actively represented on the Frittenwagen of the Nommensen community. 

 

2. Trip to Benin 

In January 2024 Matthias Sorsoli and Markus Brinkmann will travel to Benin after a long time 

and visit the village of Yaoui and the local school. There they want to maintain old contacts 

and find new, reliable contacts for working with the association. The travel preparations are 
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in full swing. The necessary vaccinations are carried out, the travel dates are slowly being 

tightened and the course of the trip planned. We'll let you know how it goes. 
 

 

3. Online voting 

There is good news for our plan that in future members will also be able to vote online at 

general meetings. A change in the statutes is no longer necessary, since the corresponding 

law (§ 32 BGB) was expanded in spring 2023 so that online voting is also possible. So we 

don't need to make any other changes. The invitation to the next general meeting will include 

instructions for possible online participation. 
 

 

4. Yaoui - merchandise  

As before, the felt key fobs and the fridge magnets with bottle opener with the club name or 

the club logo are available for a donation. 

Get in touch if you are interested in one or the other! 
 

              

 

Unfortunately, the postcard calendar planned for this autumn will be postponed by another 

year because the corresponding image material is missing. However, we plan to collect 
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image material during the trip to Benin in early 2024 so that we can then use photographs 

and student work. 
     

                        

 

We wish you a pleasant late summer. 
 

 

Matthias Sorsoli, Juliane Steinmann, Martina Noske und Markus Brinkmann 

Der Vorstand 

 

 

Man is man´s best medicine. 
(from Nigeria) 


